
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-104-220427 // CTL05352 
 
Good Afternoon CSC, 
 
Construction has been completed on the project above and a photo of the overall work completed 
is attached, thank you! 

Aja 
 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager 
ATT New England 
401-952-6205 



 


